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To receive industry guidance and notices from the CCB,

subscribe herehere. Guidance sent through e-mail communications

can often times also be found on the CCB's websitewebsite.

​Upcoming Dates:

June 22: CCB Board Meeting

June 23: CCB Educational Webinar

Signed into Law
Following the close of the 81st Session of the
Nevada Legislature, Governor Sisolak signed
SB49SB49, sponsored by the Senate Committee on
Health and Human Services on behalf of the
CCB.

Renewal Reminder: Many establishment licenses expire June
30, 2021. Licensees should prepare documents in advance to

avoid delays. Download the renewal checklist, here.

Educational
Webinars

Starting this month, the
CCB will host a series of
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live educational webinars. Topics will vary with different
sessions designed for the industry and the public.

CCB Webinar - June 23, 2021 at Noon (PST)CCB Webinar - June 23, 2021 at Noon (PST)
Topics: Imminent Health Hazards in Cannabis FacilitiesTopics: Imminent Health Hazards in Cannabis Facilities

Regulations for Stamping/Molding EdiblesRegulations for Stamping/Molding Edibles

For details and to register, click the link below.

Read More...

On June 16, Board Members from the
CCB visited Evergreen Organix, a licensed
cultivation and production facility in Las
Vegas.

Reminder: Due to COVID-19, the expiration date of all
temporary agent registration cards and temporary delivery
vehicle identification cards has been extended to June 30, 2021.
Read more, here.

​Per Governor Steve Sisolak’s
Emergency Directive #044Emergency Directive #044,
decisions on capacity limits, social
distancing, and other COVID-19
mitigation measures transitioned
to local authority on May 1.

Cannabis sales facilities fall under
the category 'Retail Stores' within each local jurisdiction.

View guidance issued by the CCB on May 13, herehere.

Frequently Asked Questions
Q: Are CCB offices open to the public?

A: While many state offices and facilities have
returned to a level of pre-COVID operations, an
appointment is required to visit a CCB office.
Appointments are reserved for the payment of
fines/fees.

Those wishing to submit an agent registration
card application can do so entirely online through
AccelaAccela. Currently, payment for applications is
only accepted via mail.

Q: How can I submit a payment for the fees
and/or fines for my license?

A: Cash can only be accepted through an in-
person appointment andand when the amount is
more than $2,000. In-person appointments must
be scheduled, no walk-ins are allowed.
Appointments can be scheduled through the
CCB website.

Visit the CCB's FAQ pageFAQ page to review other
common issues.

#ICYMI Public Meetings
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The CCB has created a new 'Employment'
webpage to highlight open job opportunities at
the CCB.

Currently, there are three positions open:
Education & Information Officer, MarijuanaEducation & Information Officer, Marijuana
Program Inspector 1Program Inspector 1, and
Compliance/Enforcement Investigator 3Compliance/Enforcement Investigator 3.

If you have a strong interest in the regulation
and compliance of Nevada's cannabis industry,
click herehere to learn more and apply.

Supporting materials from the CCB's board
meeting on May 25 May 25 and public workshop on
June 15June 15 can be reviewed on the CCB's website.

Additionally, the agenda for the upcoming
board meeting on June 22June 22 is available on our
website. Note: Those interested are able to
attend the board meeting in-person in Las
Vegas.

Meeting Materials

This bulletin does not constitute legal advice and is subject to change. Licensees are encouraged to seek legal
counsel to ensure their operations comply with all applicable state rules and regulations.
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